More Than Meets The Eye

he anticipation created by the renewal of clubs enthused
a myriad of students. Although the schedule was de-
layed, the club program took effect second semester.

Changes such as a third lunch line developed for expediency
and the sale of icecream livened up the regular lunch period.

The addition of a college level history course was attractive to
conscientious juniors. It afforded them the chance to earn college
credit while furthering their study of history.

With the size of the school, it was hard to imagine a lack of
classrooms, but several new teachers equipped with a cart and
necessary teaching materials floated from room to room.

To the upperclassmen, some of these changes were obvious. It
was apparent that there was more to the year than met the eye.

COLLEGE IS NOT far away for seniors
Melanie Brown and Robert Cuzzone,
and juniors Joan Johnson and Stacy
Christianson. They attended a journal-
ism workshop at USC and are enjoying
their lunch break on campus.




